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Repealing this requirement for deposits of radioactive waste, for a period of time, or 

on behalf of consideration of site-certificates, is untenable and inappropriate. It goes 

against common sense, goes against the reality of good science, against planning in 

a responsible way both now, and for future deposits of radioactive waste, and against 

the citizenry it could expose. The rush to build and operate nuclear-fueled thermal 

power plants is undeniably a mis-guided direction.  


